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Pamela Martin

From: Victoria Mayor and Council
Sent: October 8, 2020 12:57 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Fw: Times Colonist building

 
 

From: Michael Muret  > 
Sent: October 8, 2020 12:52 PM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Times Colonist building  
  

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Times Colonist building is architecturally extremely ugly and inefficient.  I would say its design is closer to 
brutalist than postmodern or late modern. 
 
I would prefer to see it razed and replaced.  I am definitely against granting it heritage status. 
 
Thanks. 
 
--------------------------------------------  
Michael Muret  
1987 Fairfield Road 

 




